
 
 

 
 
 
 Update 10/15/2021 
 
 
 
Aqua PA Water Main Replacement  
Aqua Pennsylvania has informed us that, beginning next week, they will replace an aging water 
main along West Chester Pike.  
 
Aqua previously reported they would be working in the eastbound lanes only. This is incorrect. 
Aqua now reports that they will block one WESTBOUND lane of traffic in work areas between 
Township Line Road and Manoa Road, from 9 AM to 3 PM weekdays. Crews will begin near 
Manoa Road and work their way eastbound towards Township Line Road. This Aqua project will 
begin on or about October 25, 2021 and last approximately 90-days.  
 
For additional information about this Aqua project, please call Aqua at 610-328-7713. 
 
Both utility companies are working together with Haverford Township Police Department to 
ensure traffic continues to flow as smoothly as possible while they complete these important 
infrastructure projects. 
 
Haverford Township has no jurisdiction over utility projects on State Roads. These projects are 
performed under PennDOT Highway Occupancy Permits.  



 

 
 



 


